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Re: Extend 4 April 2025 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As you are aware, school will be finishing at 1:45pm for the Easter holidays on Friday 

4 April. Extend, after school club will still be running and will start straight after the 

children are dismissed from class. 

 

The normal session will be from 1:45pm - 4:30pm and will be covered by the £12.50 

that has already been paid. If you require your child to remain at Extend beyond 

4:30pm, an additional charge of £4.50 will be payable. This charge will be added to 

Arbor when we return after the holidays. If your child/ren are not attending the club 

on the last day, please let us know. 

 

Extend will close at the usual time of 6pm. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Sylvana Siddique 

Extend Manager 
 
 
 

 
 


